
        

 

 

Wednesday 1st July 

Dear  

 

Welcome to Year 3! I will be your teacher in September and I am looking 

forward to teaching you lots of exciting new things. You are now moving into Key 

Stage 2 which is very exciting.  

 

I have lots of exciting learning planned for Year 3. Our first topic is 

going to be all about the ‘Ancient Egyptians’. We will be doing lots of 

learning based around this topic such as finding out about key 

figures in the Ancient Egyptian civilisation and the importance of the 

River Nile for farming. It would be great if you could find out some 

information about the Ancient Egyptians to share in September.  

 

I enjoy teaching all subjects but my favourite is science. I like investigating new 

ideas and discovering more about the world we live in. In my spare time I 

enjoy lots of different sports and I am a big football fan. Also, 

I enjoy visiting different countries and learning all about them. 

Over the summer holidays I plan take my dog Lola for plenty of long 

walks and do lots of reading. I hope that you are going to be doing 

plenty of reading too and look forward to hearing all about the books 

that you have read.  

 

I hope that you have a brilliant summer and I look forward to 

welcoming you to Year 3 in September. 

From 

Miss Robinson 


